
Thank you very much for reviewing of our manuscript. 

The manuscript is revised according to the reviewers’ comments and the bellow changes are 

made: 

Reviewer 1: 

1. The English syntax is improved. 

2. It has been recommended that defecography and anorectal manometry should be 

performed in all children with solitary rectal ulcer to define the primary 

pathophysiological abnormality and to select the most appropriate treatment protocol. 

These evaluations were not performed in this work. 

3. The reason and the type of surgery are added to the text. 

Reviewer 2: 

1. The English syntax is improved. 

2. All letters that indicated the total of the patients in the text are changed to numbers. 

3. Millimeter and centimeter are changed to mm and cm. 

4. One table regarding the Different treatment protocol and response rate in children with 

solitary rectal ulcer is added to the manuscript. 
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